
CALL FOR PAPERS

Church of Central Africa Presbyterian
General Assembly

Celebrating the legacy of the first women to study theology in CCAP1.
The impact of 25 years of women's ordination in CCAP -  the past, present and
future of women's ordination

2.

Stories of our experiences as women ministers and leaders in CCAP3.
Leadership roles of women in CCAP4.
Contribution of women in development and empowerment of other women5.

100 years of Women's Leadership and Service in CCAP

Submission Details

Abstracts should be submitted by email to
secretarygeneral@ccapgeneralassembly.com or

ccapgeneralassembly@gmail.com 
Abstracts should be received no later than 30th September 2024

In November 2024, the CCAP General Assembly will host a women’s
conference under the theme:

Papers will be reviewed by the editorial team under the leadership of the
CCAP General Assembly’s Secretary General, Rev Dr Mwawi Chilongozi. The
aim is to curate papers for presentation at the conference and thereafter
to publish a book. This programme is being supported by the Church of
Scotland Guild.

Abstracts of no more than 250 words are invited under this theme and
within one of the following topics:


